
  
  

 
 

 
 

 
 

         

    

       

       

    

   

  

  

 

 

 

   

 

 

  

 

 

 

NOTICE OF AVAILABILITY 
OF FINAL SUPPLEMENTAL ENVIRONMENTAL ASSESSMENT 

AND FINDING OF NO SIGNIFICANT IMPACT 
FOR THE U.S. DEPARTMENT OF VETERANS AFFAIRS 

PROPOSED EXPANSION AND IMPROVEMENTS OF THE 
OHIO WESTERN RESERVE NATIONAL CEMETERY 

RITTMAN, MEDINA COUNTY, OHIO 

The U.S. Department of Veterans Affairs (VA) announces the preparation and availability of the Final 

Supplemental Environmental Assessment (SEA) and Finding of No Significant Impact (FONSI) for the 

proposed expansion and improvements of the Ohio Western Reserve National Cemetery located at 10175 

Rawiga Road, Rittman, Medina County, Ohio. The Final SEA and FONSI have been prepared in accordance 

with the regulations for implementing the procedural provisions of the National Environmental Policy Act 

(NEPA), (Public Law 91-190, 42 USC 4321-4347 January 1, 1970), amendments, and VA’s Implementing 

Regulations (38 CFR Part 26). 

The Final SEA and FONSI are available for review on the following website: 

http://www.cem.va.gov/cem/EA.asp 

For further information and/or a copy of the Final SEA and FONSI, please contact Fernando Fernández at 

Fernando.Fernandez@va.gov, by phone at 202-632-5529, or at the following mailing address: 

Department of Veterans Affairs (003C2A) 

Attn: Fernando Fernández 

425 I Street NW (6W.317D) 

Washington, DC 20420 

http://www.cem.va.gov/cem/EA.asp
mailto:Fernando.Fernandez@va.gov



